
 

 

Dear Faithful Supporter, 

Happy New Year!  

May 2023 be filled with anticipation as you look 

forward to what the Lord has for you. May it be 

a year of growing and stretching.  

The Lord greatly blessed us throughout the past 

year and we are looking forward to what He has 

for us in the coming year. 

We began this new year with the baptism of six 

new believers, for which we are grateful. 

We are looking forward to sharing the message 

of God’s unconditional love in this New Year. 

We have some exciting plans for 2023, and we 

are glad we can count on you to help us 

accomplish these plans.  

You have had a tremendous impact in our 

family and ministry as you faithfully upheld us 

through prayer and financial support.  

We are grateful for your partnership that allows 

God's grace to extend to more and more people to the glory 

of God. May God richly bless you as His grace extends to 

others through you for His glory!  

We would appreciate your prayers for Brazil as there has 

been turmoil and unrest since the presidential election here. 

A radical communist takeover of our country: our government 

agencies; our justice system; our schools and colleges; our 

police and military; our economy and our voting system. This 

is a full-scale assault. 

Pray that God grant His church, wisdom, strength and peace 

in spite of adverse circumstances and uncertainty.   

We appreciate the way you stand with us more than you 

know.  

In His Service, 

Paul and Janis Alencar.  

 


